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Dear Committee Members,
 
I am writing in support of HB2314 to legalize motorcycle lane sharing in Oregon.
 
I hope you support this effort that will help reduce highway traffic congestion and improve safety for
motorcyclists.
 
As an avid motorcyclist, I support lane sharing as outlined in HB2314 and believe Oregon should take
a leadership position on this issue.
 
Thank you!
 
Ned Thanhouser
Thanhouser Company Film Preservation, Inc.
The Monkey and Her Driver
International Youth Silent Film Festival
Film Maintenance Service
World of Speed
Mazamas
B-17 Alliance Foundation
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